
 

 

Summer Math Practice! 
Incoming 7th and 8th graders: 

 

Your child has a been enrolled in a Canvas course to help them prepare  

for their math class next year!  Step-by-Step directions are  

posted on their Canvas Page. 
 

Students who complete the course by August 18, 2023  

will receive an incentive!  

 
Contact:  Sarah.Caldwell@hcps.net or  

              Kristen.Rochevot@hcps.net 
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